
 
 
March 1, 2025 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
This month’s meeting will be Monday, March 10, at 7:00pm in Margaret Mary Hall at 
Sacred Heart Church In Glenwood. 
 
At out last meeting bills were paid to Uptown Florist and Palmer Creations. Motions were 
made and carried to send donations to: Spectacular Ride for Charity and Minnewaska RIF. 
 
The Hawaiian Raffle ticket sales were a success again this year. Congratulations to all the 
winners. The grand prize winner of $1,500 was Jeff Kuhn. The five $100 winners were: 
Bertie Hoeper, Jim Jensen, John McMahon, Mile Solonen, and Marcy Jacobson. 
 
40 Cans of Lent is in full swing. Please continue to donate. Keep in mind that March do-
nations qualify for matching funds from the MN Food Share Program. 
 
Would you like to continue with our annual Vocations Breakfast at Villard in March? Or 
possibly go to a fish fry? We will be discussing this at the next meeting. 
 
Ray Heidelberger died February 21. Ray was a long time active member of the Knights. 
Please keep Ray’s family in your prayers. May Ray rest in peace. 
 
Thank You Kevin Marthaler, Chuck Gaffaney and everyone who helped with the raffle. 
Thanks, also, Greg Kaiser and Andy Peterson for stepping up to the plate at the February 
meeting. 
 
Coming Up: 
 March 5 – Ash Wednesday 
 March 17 – St. Patrick’s Day 
 
Prayer of the Month: 
Lord, as we go through the Holy Season of Lent, teach us to walk in your truth. As we 
journey from ashes to Easter, help us to repent of our sins and help us to grow in holiness. 
Help us to bring your mercy and forgiveness to others; for you said, “be merciful, as your 
Father”. Luke 6:36 
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